White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting


July 12, 2010

The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Trustee Todd Baker at 7:30 p.m. on July 12, 2010.  Roll call as follows:  Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Clerk Leela Vernon, Trustee Todd Baker, Trustee Diane Graf, Sgt. Matthew Flint from the Ingham County Sheriff’s Department, and Richard Morrison.  The invocation was given by Trustee Graf.  

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Clerk Vernon to approve the minutes of the June 14, 2010 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Clerk Vernon, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion carried.  

Matthew Flint from the Ingham County Sheriff’s Department gave his report.  

A motion was made by Trustee Baker, seconded by Clerk Vernon to have Richard Morrison purchase a new bench and table for the park.  Motion carried.

Treasurer McArthur sent a letter to Joe Raica informing him that his final tax payment was due by June 15th, and it was now delinquent.  We have heard nothing further from him.  

A motion was made by Treasurer McArthur, seconded by Clerk Vernon to purchase a bubble window to replace the one on the playscape.  Motion carried.  

There was some discussion regarding the bridge on Columbia Road.  The discussion was tabled until Supervisor Marshall returns from vacation.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to pay the bills as presented.  Motion carried.                                     

Meeting adjourned at 7:51 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

